
 

 

  

 
  7th July 2023 

SUMMER ENTERPRISE PROJECT: PRE-ORDERS 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Developing confidence and enterprise skills are important to us at Willow, we include it many parts of 

our curriculum because it helps children to understand how they can make a positive contribution to 

the wider world.  

 

All children have been designing and creating their Summer Enterprise products and they will be available 

to buy or experience during our Summer Fair on Friday 14th July. 

 

Because demand is high for the products, and to make sure you can buy your own child’s product, we 

are taking pre-orders via Parent Pay. 

 
To secure your child’s product for yourself or your family, you can pre-order it by selecting 

it and making payment via Parent Pay between Monday 10th and Wednesday 12th July.  There 

will be products available to buy at the fair but they usually sell out quickly.  

 

To see the fabulous selection of products available, please take a look at the information 

on the next page.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at our Summer Fair on Friday 14th July (3.15pm start).  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs D Sumner 

Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 


